
Room 26, Boyesen August 27, 2019

Welcome Back to School! 
I’m thrilled to share the upcoming year of new 
learning and discovery with you and your child! 2nd 
grade is such an important year and I’m determined 
to make it an amazing one for your child!

Please don’t ever hesitate to reach out to me via 
email (see corner below), or stop by in person 
either before school or after. I’m looking forward 
to sharing all about Room 26 with you at Back-to-
School Night on Thursday from 6:00-7:00pm. 

Hope your child had a great first day! ~Ms. Boyesen
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Dates at a Glance: 

Aug. 29: Back to 
School Night 6-7pm 

Sept. 2: No school 

Sept. 12: Picture Day 

Sept. 26: Book Orders 
Due 

Sept. 27: First Awards 
Assembly for 2nd Gr. 
9:15am 

Upcoming 
Birthdays: 

• Aug. 29: Orin 

• Sept. 2: Farrah 

Homeplay: 

Please complete first 
day packets ASAP. 
Thank you!
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